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Condition: New. 229 x 152 mm. Language: English . Brand New
Book ***** Print on Demand *****.Excerpt from Hearing Before
the Subcommittee on Intellectual Property and Judicial
Administration of the Committee on the Judiciary, House of
Representatives: One Hundred Third Congress, First Session,
March 11, 1993 House of Representatives, Subcommittee on
Intellectual Property And Judicial Administration, Committee
on the Judiciary, Washington, DC. The subcommittee met,
pursuant to notice, at 10 a.m., in room 2237, Rayburn House
Office Building, Hon. William J. Hughes (chairman of the
subcommittee) presiding. Present: Representatives William J.
Hughes, Carlos J. Moorhead, F. James Sensenbrenner, Jr., Bill
McColium, Hamilton Fish, Jr., Howard Coble, and Steven Schiff.
Also present: Hayden Gregory, counsel; Jarilyn Dupont,
assistant counsel; Veronica Eligan, secretary; and Joseph V.
Wolfe, minority counsel. Opening Statement Of Chairman
Hughes Mr. Hughes. The Subcommittee on Intellectual Property
and Judicial Administration will come to order. The Chair has
received a request to cover this hearing in whole or in part by
television broadcast, radio broadcast, and still photography,
or by any such methods of coverage. In accordance with
committee rule 5(a) permission will be granted unless there is
objection. Is there objection?...
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